
THE TA FT SCHOOL, 
WATERTOWN,

CONNECTICUT.

July 1, 1928.

Dear Mr. Bovey:
Thank you very heartily for your kind letter 

of June 22nd. I have been rushed to death or you v/ould 
have heard from me before.

I am still going on with the plan which I
spoke of In my letter to Sir Arthur Currie. I realize, 
however, that this may be a complete failure. I am go­
ing to see what can be done and If we fall, we will con­
sider the French Summer School for the future. Unfortunately 
we are too late for this summer. I am greatly obliged to 
you for your trouble In the matter.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. Wilfrid Bovey c/o McGill University 
Montreal, Canada
HDT/D.


